
Through a collaborative partnership with the City of
Gastonia, Belmont CDC was able to constructed two single-
family homes, located in the Highland Neighborhood. 

Please park at New Canaan Baptist Church 1109 N. York Street, Gastonia

BELMONT CDC CORDIALLY INVITES YOU TO ATTEND AN 

OPEN HOUSE EVENT 
FOR 

307 and 309 Norment Avenue
Gastonia, NC  28052

Tuesday, February 6, 2024
3:30pm – 5:30 pm


